
From: Perry Ecton
To: Luisa Agathon
Cc: Blessing Plumbing
Subject: [-EXTERNAL-] Fw: 1131 NE 6th Avenue Fort lauderdale
Date: Friday, May 22, 2020 9:22:19 PM

Hello Luisa Agathon,

I am writting this email to clarify Mr. Phanor Joseph interest in the property listed above.

Mr. Joseph currently owns the property next door to this lot 1129 NE 6th Avenue (a 4-unit
building) that he has owned since 12-30-2011. His interest in this property is to build up to 3
units, for local residences. 

I have been working with Mr. Joseph on this project, as his developer and residential
contractor. The plan is develope construction documents  and obtain a building permit to
build up to a 3  units building. The time frame is to start seeking an architect once he closes on
the lot, and be able to start construction in 3 quarter 2020, depending on zoning and the
building permit approval process, given the current envirement. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information on his interest and plans for this
property

Thank you and the City of Fort Lauderdale Commissioners for the consideration on this project

Perry Ecton President/CEO
sustainable Housing Inc
CRC1332240
954-815-3404
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